
Sandy Days Kids Camp is running in
spring and summer, 2025!

After 16 years at Will Rogers State Beach, we are forced to relocate
camp to a new beach location this year. Right now, our home base is
currently being used as a staging area in the EPA/Army Corps of
Engineers cleanups of the Palisades. We also do not know when
Pacific Coast Highway will be fully reopened. Out of an abundance
of caution and to ensure you the best possible camp
experience, we are securing alternative locations for our world-
famous spring and summer camps.

Sandy Days Kids Camp is ON for spring and
summer camps in 2025.
Spring camp will be held in Santa Monica, at
Tower 11.
We are in the final stages of selecting our
2025 summer camp beach location.
The alternate locations we’re considering are
in the general Santa Monica/Palisades area –
and given the unpredictable status of PCH,
they’re certainly preferable.

Stay tuned to this space and our communications for our final location.
If you have any questions, you can reach me at sina@sandydayskidscamp.com

What you need to know:Sandy Days Kids Camp has been part of the Pacific Palisades
community since we opened in 2009. The Palisades Fire in
January, 2025 has devastated this community, and the beautiful
beaches we call home.

Spring Camp: Summer Camp:
Tower 11, Santa Monica Beach, 1100 Pacific Coast Hwy, 90403  TBA – info coming soon
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